
     

Is proud to present… 

  Discipline 
 

 

Featuring Christopher Burt, Parenting & Family Development Specialist 
 

Wednesday, November 20th, 2013  6:45 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

at Riverside Secondary School 
2215 Reeve Street, Port Coquitlam 

$5 per couple/$3 per single 
 
 

This in-depth seminar helps parents understand how discipline impacts children’s behavioural 

choices. Discussion ranges from theoretical concepts of power and control, to practical 

examples of choosing effective consequences for common issues and behavioural challenges, 

and provide parents with alternatives to ‘typical’ punishments. 
 

 FREE childminding available 
 Advance registration required   Light refreshments provided 

 

Visit www.christopherburt.net for more information about Christopher and his qualifications. 
 

 

REGISTRATION 
 Discipline      November 20th, 2013       Riverside Secondary School      6:45-8:30 p.m. 

 

Please e-mail us at ssfspe@gmail.com by November 13, 2013 in order to register. Please 

include the following information in your e-mail: 

 Names of those attending 

 Telephone number 

 Number and age of children requiring child minding 

Payments will be taken at check-in at the seminar (please arrive early as line-ups can be 

long). Cheques can be made payable to ‘SFSPE’ or ‘Southside Family of Schools Parent 

Education’. Walk-in registrations will be accepted only if there is space available. 

mailto:ssfspe@gmail.com

